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It is with great pleasure to announce that two University of Nairobi students have been accepted 
for Elective term at the University of Oxford. These are Irene Nzisa Martin and Christine Atolo 
Onyango. 

The two won a fully paid elective term at Oxford on merit. This is as a result of the collaboration 
betwwen the Univeristy of Nairobi's Department of Paediatrics and Child Health, the University 
of Oxford and KEMRI-Wellcome Trust. 

This is what they said "'We are humbled to have been selected to do our elective term at the 
University of Oxford. The elective scholarship was highly competitive involving writing an essay 
from which the best two were selected. During the 8 week period we will have the opportunity to 
attend lectures, have various tutorials and make presentations during case based teaching. We 
will also interact with patients during on call opportunities,ward rounds and clinics. So far the 
lecturers and the Oxford students are friendly and we are looking forward to learning as much 
as possible. 

We would like to thank the sponsors:The University of Nairobi,  KEMRI- Wellcome Trust and the 
University of Oxford for making this opportunity possible." 

We wish them well in their stay. 



 


